
Crusader News 1/16/25 
 
Monday, January 20th Martin Luther King Day - No School, Preschool or Daycare 
 
In Folders Today – Parents, we are sending home several important this in your child’s folder today: 
class photos, if you purchased one, and Parent/Teacher conference schedules.  Please be sure to check 
your child’s folder.  
 
We still need help with Tuesday/Thursday lunch pick up and January noon recess.  Please use these links 
to sign up.  Tuesday/Thursday lunch pick-up     January noon recess duty 
 
Movie Night is tomorrow night! Please come join the fun of this free family event! Families, bring a cozy 
blanket/cushion or your favorite comfy portable chairs, and we'll do the rest! We will munch on popcorn, 
hot dogs and hot cocoa while we enjoy Shrek. Doors open at 5:30pm. Movie begins at 6:00pm. We can't 
wait to enjoy an evening together with BLS families! Questions? Contact blscptl@blcs.org 
 

CPTL December meeting Minutes 
 

National Lutheran Schools Week and Penny Wars January 27th-31st 

The year’s theme is Endure.  We will be celebrating with dress up days, daily devotions, penny wars, and some 

fun competitions.  A sheet with the information was sent home with students before Christmas break.  We have 

also posted it on the FACTS Family Portal.  Now is the time for your child to start using their imagination to 

think about how they want to dress.  This is always a fun week, and we look forward to seeing how the students 

dress each day.       

 

Our chapel offering for the second half of the year will be used for a local organization call Feeding Pets of 

Homeless.  They help with pet food and emergency veterinary visits for people experiencing homelessness. We 

have currently collected $57.87.   

 

Dates Coming Up  
• January 17th CPTL Family Movie Night 6:00pm 

• January 20th Martin Luther King Day No School, Preschool, or Daycare 

• January 26th 2nd & 3rd grade choir sing at Bethlehem Church at the 9:30am service 

• January 27th-31st National Lutheran School Week and Penny Wars 

• February 3rd Parent/Teacher Conferences No School or Preschool 

• February 17th Presidents’ Day No School, Preschool. Or Daycare 

• February 20th Open House 5:30-7:00pm 

 

 

As most of you know by now, I am retiring at the end of this school year. As I am moving forward with 
training Miss Soderstrom, who will be taking my place, when sending me emails if you could cc her 
(ksoderstrom@blcs.org) on the email, that would be great. My response to your emails will include 
Miss Soderstrom.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4EAEAC23A2F85-53926318-lunch
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4EAEAC23A2F85-54126110-january
https://docs.google.com/document/d/19sgI3ltiQklybbaCVRuQV2gcndfMY_AwNq2xhzznVWk/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:ksoderstrom@blcs.org

